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Broad community coalition 

The NSW Council of Christians and Jews is among 24 community groups who have banded 

together to urge the NSW government to overhaul its race-hate legislation. 

Keep NSW Safe is a coalition of communities which has come together to call for change to 

the State’s race-hate legislation. 

The campaign urges the government to "protect us all against extremists who promote 

violence based on race, colour, descent, or national, ethnic, or ethno-religious origin. The 

government needs to act." 

The coalition says it "is asking the NSW Parliament to act to preserve our peaceful way of 

life by changing the law to protect communities from the promotion of violence." 

To view the website, go to http://www.keepnswsafe.com/ 

 

 

 

 


